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Mr. President

My Delegation warmly welcomes the Delegation of Switzerland and appreciates it for presenting the comprehensive national report. 

Myanmar is pleased with progress made by Switzerland in implementing previous UPR recommendations and ratifications of several institutional frameworks in Human Rights Instrument. 
My delegation congratulates the achievement of overall reduction              in household poverty after adopting the National Programme to Prevent and Fight Poverty 2014-2018. 

Myanmar welcomes measures to develop the implementation of the UN Guiding Principles on Business and Human Rights. 

While recognizing the leading role played by Switzerland as the elected member of UN Human Rights Council for a third term for the period 2016-2018, my delegation would like to make the following recommendations: 

-
To further strengthen efforts to eliminate the gender wage gap through the use of temporary special measures

-
To intensify its efforts in creating more opportunities for women in order to access to full-time employment including by adopting  a rights-based national childcare framework.

Thank you, Mr. President. 

